
About
I don’t know if we build this world, or the world built itself
and we just try to catch up with the decision others make for
us, without caring about us at all.

It is strange how we manage to hate and kill each other,
simply because some people decided to support the ideas of
imperialism, profiting over foreign properties and driving a
wedge between people.

The  pace  of  our  technological  advancement  leading  to  the
industrial revolution has resulted in the destruction of life
on this planet. Within 100 years we caused greater damage than
all natural disasters did in a span of millions of years.

We managed to overpopulate this planet and now, out of the
blue,  strange  pandemics  are  reducing  the  population,
destroying life as we knew it and forcing us to stay at home
in order to avoid being infected.

Also, in our daily life, we have so many things that make so
little sense. For instance:

Imagine that a burglar broke into your house and stole all
your money. Then he used that money and had a good life for a
limited time until police arrested him. Then he was sentenced
to 5 years imprisonment and was driven to a prison facility.

Now, YOU must pay again to feed this person for 5 years, until
the time this person serves his sentence and goes out and
steals  your  money  once  again  and  this  vicious  circle
continues. Does that make any sense? In the long run, is the
offender the one who is getting punished, or the offended?

In addition, think about how unfair joblessness is. There are
millions of people without a job. Not because they are lazy,
but because they are a bit older, maybe because of their skin
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colour, their origin etc.

Another problem is homelessness. While some are sleeping in
1000m2 mansions others are homeless, sleeping on a carton box.

Think about how nice the world is when you are rich and strong
and how unfair when you are poor and weak.

I said to myself “I had enough of this world” and I decided
that now is the time to make the difference. And because the
entire world is made out of money, let us make money for the
weak and poor. Let us fix what can be fixed. And then I came
up with the idea of 2ND CHANCE INSTITUTE. As time passed it
grew stronger and stronger inside me. 

WHAT EXACTLY IS THE 2ND CHANCE?

In a few words, it is a program designed and created by me,
with a mission to:

Reduce criminality.
Reduce joblessness and homelessness.
Bring a balance between the offenders and their victims.
Offer social services to those who need it the most
And many more.

HOW AND WHO CAN INITIATE A 2ND CHANCE PROGRAM IN A COUNTRY?

Obviously, a governmental authority or a PPP (Public-Private
Partnership), with social justice as its mission.

HOW CAN I GET MORE INFORMATION? SHOULD WE PAY TO GET THE
DETAILS OF THE PROGRAM?

You can get the detailed book as soon as it is ready, but in
order to send it to you, you need to register and provide us
with the full details of your authority.

The first governmental authority that will decide to initiate
the  2ND  CHANCE  Program,  will  be  charged  only  with  our



expenses.

BUT BY PUBLISHING THE IDEA, SOMEONE CAN “STEAL” IT

It is our wish that all countries will “steal” the idea, as
our motives are not financial. We do it in order to make this
world better; a more sustainable and safer place to live. So,
please “steal” this idea by contacting us in order to guide
you, as it is not that simple as it may seem to be.

The best thing you can do is to use us to implement the idea.
Applying our strategy in different environments will make us
even more experienced resulting in more applicable solutions.

Please feel free to email me at president@2ndchance.insitute
and together we will move forward with this unique program.


